
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 The St. Clair County Housing Authority (SCCHA) has prepared its draft 2023 Agency Plan 
Update (APU) and Five-Year Capital Fund Program Plan (CFP).  The documents are available 
for review and public comment at the SCCHA Central Office located at 1790 South 74th Street, 
Belleville and each site Management Office (511 South 6th St., Brooklyn; 4731 Tudor & 500 
Hinckley, Cahokia Heights).  Office hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  
The draft documents are also available on the SCCHA website www.sccha.org.  A public 
hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at the SCCHA Central Office, Conference 
Room, at 5:00 p.m.  The public is invited. Note:  Due to Covid-19 pandemic restrictions / 
precautions persons wanting to review the APU and/or CFP during business hours must make 
an appointment.  Those with questions may call 618-277-3290, Ext. 6988 or TDD #1-800-545-
1833 Ext:  933.  
 
Issued by:  Larry R. McLean, Executive Director         Date: 2/16/2024               

 
 SCCHA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.   
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